
 

      

 

 

Wednesday 23rd January 2019 

Dear parents and carers, 

Rearranged KS1 Reading workshop 

KS1 will be holding a reading workshop at 3:00pm on Wednesday 13th February. During this workshop 
we will be sharing the six skills that children need to develop to become effective decoders and 
comprehenders, as well as ways in which you can support your child in their reading at home, using 
these skills. Please could you let your child’s teacher know if you are attending this workshop. 

Save the dates: 

In addition to the reading workshop, we will be holding two showcases, which you are very welcome 
to attend. The purpose of the workshops is to participate in an area of the curriculum with your child 
as they undertake a practical lesson. The workshops are as follows: 

Friday 12th April 2:30 – 3:15 Planting 

Tuesday 27th June 2:30 – 3:15 Puppets D&T 

We would like to warmly invite you to join us at these events, to share in your child’s learning. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

With kindest regards, 

Mr Ormiston (KS1 Leader) and the KS1 team.

 


